Rules Committee,

It is the 21st century. The USA no longer counts black people as 3/5ths of a white person. All citizens who are 18 years of age and older have the right to vote. Archaic elitist governments that only let white male landowners vote are a thing of the past . It is time for America to move toward a more democratic

government in which each person's vote counts as one vote when electing our president . The Electoral College is a vestige of governmental systems of the past. It needs to be abolished.

Mary Love mvlove1612@gmail.com 520 NW Greyhawk Ave Bend, Oregon 97703